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Mexico City, January 28 2022 

 

 

Certificate of biostatistics 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

 

This letter is to confirm that I have read the manuscript titled “Localization and expression of HP0953, a 

hypothetical protein from Helicobacter pylori, and a putative virulence factor”, whose principal researcher is 

Norma Velazquez Guadarrama. In my opinion the statistical methods used are appropriate for the study 

 

Please contact me if you have any queries. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dr. Alfonso Reyes López 

Head of the Center for Economic and Social Studies in Health 

alfonso.reyes.lopez@outlook.com 

cel: 5524397224 
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